From: Borough Planning

To:

Cc: PScanl

Subject: RE: Invalid Letter 22/02027/F
Date: 05 December 2022 10:54:13

Dear Mr Cooper,

Thank you for your email. You can send the new application form and drawings direct to us at
borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk, from there we will add them to the file. The
outstanding payment can also be made direct to us either by calling the number on the invalid
letter that was sent or you can pay via BACS to the council. If you choose to pay via BACS, please
ensure you quote your reference number with the payment. The BACS details are as follows:
BCKLWNDIRECT CREDITS

Hope this information helps, if you need any more assistance feel free to contact me.
| look forward to receiving your correspondence in due course.

Kind Regards,

Luke BArch (Hons) Architecture Part 1
Environment and Planning

Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.

From: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 December 2022 07:29

To: Luke Swale

Subject: FW: Invalid Letter 22/02027/F

Sent: 03 December :
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Invalid Letter 22/02027/F

[External Email]
[Think before you click on links]



FAO:Luke Swales

Ref: 22/02027/F
Good Afternoon Luke,

| hope this email finds you well,

We have filled out a full application on the planning portal as requested. This includes an
amended drawing A400-11 which shows the location and width of the proposed drop
curb.

The only issue remaining is that the planning portal does not seem to have an option for a
custom / altered payment and therefore we are currently unable to submit.

How would you like us to arrange payment of the outstandin-or a full application?
Your assistance would be very appreciated,
Kind regards,

Aiden Cooper

From: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk <borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 November 2022 12:16

T

Subject: Invalid Letter 22/02027/F

Planning Invalid Please see attached
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the system manager.

https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20147/about_our_website/470/disclaimer



